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Statement of Terence Steiner, Former Student at UNCSA 
 

 

My name is Terence Steiner. I was involved with NCSA from 1983 to 1988. I 

was groomed by two teachers for sexual abuse starting at the age of 12. This case 

is my labor of love and is very important because we must be sure this has 

stopped and that no child shall suffer under this weight. I endured years of sexual 

abuse by my teachers. The impact on my life has been devastating. I attempted 

suicide two times. I hope that by speaking out we can be sure this never happens 

again. I am grateful to the other victims who are coming forward and the many 

faculty and staff members who are coming forward and telling the truth to help 

right this terrible wrong.   

 

Statement of Terence Steiner 

Former Student at UNCSA 

Represented by Allred, Maroko & Goldberg and Lanier Law Group 

October 4, 2021 

 

mailto:gallred@amglaw.com

